
                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Aberford CE Primary 

Message from the Office 

If your child normally has a packed 

lunch for dinner, but would like 

Jubilee School Meal on the 27th May 

please can you let the office know. 

6th May 2022 

Dates: 
 Y6 Sats week – 9th May  

 Y2 SATs week – 16th May 

 Year 5/6 residential – 23rd May – 25th May 

 Jubilee lunch & non uniform– Friday 27th May 

 Half term – Spring Bank – Monday 30th May – Friday 3rd June 

 INSET Day –Monday 6th June 

 
  

Message from Mrs Crossley 

Yesterday was a very exciting day, with our new playground 

markings being completed. The children have loved playing on them 

today and have even requested that we get the netball posts back 

out onto the newly marked pitch next week. We are now awaiting 

final quotes for replacing the wooden mushrooms and are still 

awaiting delivery of our Reading Book Nook, which we purchased 

with a parental donation earlier in the year.  

� Good luck! �  

All the staff here at Aberford want to wish good luck to our Year 6 

children, as they take their end of Key Stage Assessments next week. 

They have all worked so hard and are ready and well prepared.  

Weekly Newsletter 

Class attendance this week 

Class 1 98.1 

Class 2 97.2 

Class 3 93.1 

Class 4 95.0 
Well done to Class 1  

our attendance winner this week! 

Individual Attendance Draw 

Abigail H 

 

 
  

Housepoints 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca 146 65 

Lotherton 165 84 

Parlington 124 59 

Hazlewood 147 64 

 

Reading Prize Draw 

Harriet GB 

George H 

 

Christian Values Award 

 
Logan  Ebonnie 

Nellie  Jack M 

Zac Archie 

Jack L  

 

Breakfast Club 

Next week, Year 6 pupils can come into school for 8am to have breakfast 

together and get ready for the day ahead. Normal Breakfast Club will still 

be on as normal for all pupils who attend. 

Summer Fair – 2nd July  

This date is now confirmed and we have a team of volunteers who are 

meeting regularly to plan and arrange this exciting event. In order to 

prepare, we will be holding a non-uniform day on Friday 17th June, where 

pupils will need to bring a donation for the bottle and chocolate tombola 

in return for coming in non-uniform. Extra volunteers are always welcome.  

Teddy Tombola 

We need lots of donations of soft toys for our teddy tombola. Please have 

a look through at home and donate and teddies and soft todays that you 

no longer want. Please ask around friends and family if they have any too. 

These can be brought into school in bin bags at any time.  

Church Café 

Next week is Father Phil’s church café after school on Tuesday from 3:30. 

Please attend if you can. This event is open to the community and not just 

families from school.  

 


